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For the Council meeting of February 15, 2024, the Committee recommends the following:  

 
G.1 Emergency Support Services and Emergency Operation Centre UBCM Grant 

Applications  
 
That Council authorize and direct staff to apply for two UBCM grants worth up to $30,000 
each through the Community Emergency Preparedness Fund for Emergency Operations 
Centre (EOC) Equipment and Training 2024 and Emergency Support Services (ESS) 
Modernization Project 2024. 

 
G.2 Council Member Motion: City of Victoria Alignment with Saanich Protected Bike 

Lane Network – Shelbourne 
  

That Council directs staff to: 
 

1. Complete the Shelbourne cycling network connection between Haultain and Hillside, 
prioritizing sustainable travel modes over motor vehicle parking, using quick-build 
methods prior to Summer 2025. 

 
2. Add the Shelbourne/Begbie Corridor to the priority AAA bicycle network and upgrade 

as soon as possible in coordination with necessary road and underground asset 
renewal.  

 
3. Ensure consultation takes place with all persons affected. 

 
4. Provide a verbal update to Council within 6 months of this motion on timing of the 

above and other upcoming AAA network improvements. 
 

 
 

 
 


